Esther Gray

From: ian martin [ijmar8@tiscali.co.uk]
Sent: 09 May 2009 14:38

To: Esther Gray

Cc: frances.walker@btinternet.com
Subject: west leaside, hilton parish

Dear Esther, regards West Leaside in the parish of Hilton FP 3, there will be no objection to the diversion proposal.

yours | Martin.




